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Let’s Light Up Playmor!! 

Every year our community has a holiday decorating contest.  All you have to do to participate is 

decorate the outside of your home with the spirit of the season.  First, second and third place 

homes will be recognized.  The residents of Playmor will choose the winners by sharing their 

favorite choice with the HOA office.  Please drop a note in the drop box outside Pool #2 or          

e-mail us at office@playmor.org with “favorite” in the subject line. 

Participating Residents:                                                                                                  

Please remember you may not place decorations on the chimney                       

or walk on the roofs at all for this event. 

Happy  Holidays  to  Playmor         

Bernardo  members  &  residents  

and  their  families!                          

The HOA staff will be off on         

Thursday & Friday, December  25th & 

26th, in observance of Christmas. 

December Board of Directors Meeting 

Please come join us at this month’s Board of Directors  

meeting being held on Thursday, December 18, 2014, in    

the HOA office inside the pool #2 enclosure.  Violations   

will begin promptly at 6:30 p.m., and the meeting will be 

called to order immediately following.                              

We hope to see you there! 

Congratulations      to     our     re-elected   

   HOA    Board    Members:  

Ava Stralla     Irving Alicia     Cheryl Davidson 

Board of Directors Officers: 

President:  Matt Baylot   

Vice-President:  Timothy Degenhardt 

Treasurer:  Jonathan Bradley 

Secretary:   Marcie Yellin 

 

The Board of Directors would like to thank all of 

the homeowners who attended the Playmor 

Bernardo HOA 36th Annual Meeting! The 

Board appreciates the participation of the  

community and all the communications that 

were shared at this event!  

The annual maintenance and cleaning of the 

gutters throughout Playmor is scheduled for 

late December. 


